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Thursday 19th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Northern Parade are pleased to announce that the Service Children after school club will once again be 
running this school year. It will continue to run on certain Wednesdays after school until 4.10pm, as before 
children can chose attend if they wish. 
 
During these sessions children will be able to socialise with other children who have a parent serving in the 
armed forces.  
 
The group will begin on Wednesday 23rd October and continue on the following dates: 

                                                                 6th November 

       20th November 

      4th December 

      18th December 

The children will meet in the year 6 class rooms and can be taken by their class teacher at the end of the 
school day. Children will need to be collected from the Main Reception doors at 4.10pm. 
 
Pompey’s military kids will select and support a military charity each year. The plan will be for each school to 
organise its own fundraising activities, which can be as large or small as they like, and the money raised will 
be donated at the end of the academic year. We would like the children to come up with their own 
fundraising ideas and present them to the other children and staff during our first Military Kids after school 
club. We will then vote and make a decision on what we will do and when. 

If you chose for your to child to become part of the club, there will also be the opportunity to take part in 
Military kids trips.  

If you would like your child to part of Pompey’s Military Kids and attend the after school club please fill out 
the consent form attached with this email by 1st October and I look forward to seeing your child on the 23rd 
October. 

If you misplace this letter, our school website (www.npschools.co.uk) is the quickest and most convenient 

way for you to check any dates, times and information that you may need. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S Elliott 
SENCO 
 

http://www.npschools.co.uk/parents/letters/

